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Sara Ernst at the Madison Heights Library 

The Madison Heights Public Library is presenting a special children's program on Sep 15, 2022, from 10:30-
11:30 am. Local author/songwriter Sara Ernst will be reading from her books and performing some of her original 
music. The program will be held outside on the Library lawn near the large pine tree.  Attendees are welcome to 
bring lawn chairs and blankets. This program is part of the Library's weekly Thursday pre-school Storytime 
program. 

The program will be geared toward pre-schoolers, but homeschoolers, young-at-heart adults, and any elementary-
age students are welcome to attend. The program was made possible by an Amherst County citizen who has 
donated Ernst's fee as a gift for the children of Amherst County.  In case of inclement weather, the program will 
be moved to the Library's Community Room. 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 
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